Don’t let FOG gobble your Holiday fun!

Toss fats, oils and grease into the trash to
help prevent pipe clogs.

Fats, oils, and grease (FOG) can build up inside your pipes over time, creating
clogs and backups that can cost you money. To prevent FOG clogs, follow
these simple tips:

Pour cooking oils, grease, butter, gravies, and fats into an empty can to
! freeze. Once the canis full, cover it and toss it in the trash.

Put all meat scraps and veggie peelings into the trash. Do not put them
down the sink.

‘ Wipe greasy pots and dishes with a paper towel before washing them.
‘ Never pour cooking grease down the sink or in the toilet.

For more pipe-saving tips, visit www.okc.gov/utilities. S0404 10357




Did you know...

...the amount of water you use in the winter helps to limit your sewer volume charge
for the next year? *

That's because winter water consumption most accurately reflects how much is water
used indoors where it drains into our wastewater system for treatment.

OKC Utilities averages the amount of water volume charged on your December,
January and February bills, then uses that amount to set a cap on your monthly
sewer volume charges for the year, starting in April.

It's another great reason to cut back on your lawn-watering when temperatures
drop, and to winterize your sprinkler system or swimming pool during the winter
months. For more information, visit okc.gov/utilities.
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*Existing residential service customers only. Business and new customers should visit okc.gov/utilities Y
for more information.
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